
 
Dear alumni & friends, 

Congratulations to all our recent graduates. We very much 
hope you will keep in touch and enjoy the benefits of being 
a part of our alumni community. 

Those of you tempted to raise a glass to celebrate might 
be encouraged by some new research from The University 
of Auckland. Dr Maggie Kalev and Professor Matthew 
During's recent studies, published in the Journal of 
Neuroscience, suggest that drinking in moderation may aid 
the memory. 

But for those who over indulge and do something they 
might regret, the research also contains some sobering 
warnings about 'drinking to forget'. 

You can read more about the research on the University 
website. 

Spring graduation photos 
View our selection of informal 
photographs taken at the recent Spring 
graduation. 
View the photos online 

  
15% discount on Auckland 
University Press publications 
We're pleased to announce that all of our 
alumni can now enjoy a 15% discount on 
books and CDs from AUP. 
More about the AUP discount

  

Philippe Antonello exhibition at The Gus Fisher 
Gallery  
 

 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming events
 
4,8 October 
Sir Douglas Robb Lectures: 
Ethnicity, Human Rights & 
Democracy 
 
16 October 
2007 Keith Sinclair 
Memorial Lecture 
 
20 October 
Pacific alumni forum 
 
26 October 
2007 Chapman Lecture 
 
29 October 
Golden Graduates Day 
 
7 November 
Tauranga alumni & friends 
reception 

Book of the month

  
  

Look This Way: New 
Zealand Writers on New 
Zealand Artists 
 
Why does a particular work of 
art seize your attention? Here, 
17 writers answer this 
seemingly simple question, 
each writing on a favourite 
artist. They tell stories, find 
treasures, make connections, 
but above all look hard at the 
art works, while inviting the 
reader to share their 
perspective.  
 
Go to the AUP website 
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Until next month, 
The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz 

An award-winning Italian photographer who has worked on 
the film sets of such renowned directors as Mel Gibson, 
Spike Lee and Ridley Scott is a visiting Hood Fellow at The 
University of Auckland. While in Auckland, Philippe 
Antonello exhibits his work at The Gus Fisher Gallery 28 
September - 6 October. 
Read more about Philippe Antonello's exhibition
  

New Zealand's oceans - prototype 
for a blue planet? 
Exciting world class research is currently 
being done at the South Pacific Centre 
for Marine Science to underpin the future 
sustainable health of our oceans and 
maintain the tradition of New Zealand as 
a prototype for a blue planet. 
Professor John Montgomery will talk 
about some of the research highlights at 
the alumni and friends reception in 
Tauranga. Read more about the 
Tauranga event

  
2007 Keith Sinclair Memorial 
Lecture: October 16  
This year Associate Professor Linda 
Bryder, DPhil (Oxford), MA will present 
'Cartwright Revisited: Medical Research 
and National Women's Hospital from the 
1960s to the 1980s'.  
Lecture details

  
New book explores crisis of 
academic identity in New Zealand  
Nick Tarling writes about a new book he 
has co-authored with Wilf Malcolm, 
former Vice-Chancellor of the University 
of Waikato.  
More about the book  

  
Season Two of Seminar Series announced  
The Centre for New Zealand Studies at Birkbek College, 
London has published the programme for Season Two of 
its Seminar Series. Highlights include a poetry reading 
from Professor Vincent O'Sullivan and the British premiere 
of Mark J Gordon's Her Majesty which was a finalist in the 
Sundance Film Festival.  
Season Two details  

 

 

 

Latest headlines

 

 
2 October  
World authority on Robert 
Mugabe to deliver annual 
Chapman Lecture  
 
2 October  
Golden computer brains  
 
28 September  
University of Auckland and 
World Vision unite for 
powerful performance  
 
27 September  
Deutsche Bank CEO named 
Outstanding Maori Business 
Leader  
 
26 September  
How the bones connect  
 
24 September  
Fat mum hastens path to 
childhood obesity  
 
21 September  
New play examines 
extraordinary measures 
taken in the name of love 

 
21 September  
Australasian study shows 
premature babies helped by 
repeat steroids  
 
21 September  
Government awards grants 
for nursing and ICT 
research  

In every issue

 

 
WANT TO SHARE THE 
NEWS? 
Send this message to a 
friend 
 
 
HAVE YOU MOVED? 
Update your details if they 
have changed  
 
 
WE WELCOME YOUR 
FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 
@auckland
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SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 
To change your preferred email address, please update your contact details. 
If you don’t want to receive @auckland in the future, please unsubscribe here. 
If you don’t want to receive emails from the University in future, and would like your 
email address removed from our database, please unsubscribe here.  
 

 

Page 3 of 3


